
 

 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING 

30 JUNE 2021 

 

This note is to advise all interested parties that, due to the current legislative 
uncertainty around the holding of remote meetings, the Planning Committee 
meeting scheduled for 30th June 2021 has been cancelled. 

All matters originally scheduled for the meeting of 30 June 2021 will be carried 
forward to the next meeting of the Planning Committee on 28 July 2021. 

 

Anthony McKay 

Chief Planning Officer 

 


